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Dear True Parents, 

 

This weekend is the end of our 40-days-action to make money by selling Booklets on the street. There 

were 12 fulltime workers on the street and all others were also active after their daily work and on 

Saturday all day. We were able to bring in 21,200 guilders. We will use this money only for the project of 

the new center. We feel it was a big success and plan in the next 40 days to double that amount. 

 

We have set another 40-days-action to loan out at least 30 books per month per person and to get 100 new 

members to join the Family in this 40 days period, so we can fulfill your command to send 100 people to 

the USA as soon as possible. We will make condition through prayer and fasting and much action in this 

40 days. With the Heavenly Father's Love, Power and Wisdom we can fulfill these conditions. 

 

Every day 6 or 7 members preach on the Dam Rock, you saw while you were in the center of Amsterdam. 

There are thousands of young people from all over the world, who sit on this rock every day. Our 

members preach, wearing the white shirts with the red symbol. Anywhere from 200 to 300 young people 

listen to them. At first there were bad reactions. But at the end of the week they were much better and 

even gave us 10 guilders for our work. We will do this daily even if there are no visible results. The 



people are coming in contact with the Family and see the symbol. 

 

We are going on with the public lectures each week. We felt it is important to have a public place for 

people to come and hear the Divine Principles through. 

 

We are also still out on the road with 3 to 4 members every week, 6 days a week contacting the people in 

many cities in Holland. We find the people in different cities to be very different from each other. We are 

getting to know the many different types of Dutch People. We will go on with this as we feel it is 

awakening the people to our Father's time period. 

 

Our CARP work is at a standstill now that all schools are on vacation. But for the month of September 

there is a lecture to be given to all new students at the Amsterdam University. 

 

Also we can have a stand with information about the Unified Family. We look forward to the schools 

opening so we can start with the student lectures again. 

 

The Holland family was so overjoyed and received much of the Father's blessing when the European 

Conference was here the 15-16-17th. Mostly National leaders and blessed couples came. Because 12 

members came from England many of the Holland members were able to come to the conference and to 

make close friends with the English Family. They all spent one day at the beach witnessing and selling 

Divine Principle material, and one day in Amsterdam witnessing and preaching together. The public was 

impressed with the young spirit they all had. 

 

Through the English Family and the Dutch Family working together we could see a real Unity in these 

young members. 

 

'Thank you, Our Dear True Parents for making it possible to 'become one Family all over the world. 

 

Love and Prayers to you and the great world mission, 

 

Your Dutch Family 

 

 

 

 

 


